
Dear Coucilmember: 
 
Subsequent to a recent meeting involving Pizza Luce and the neighborhood, hosted by Councilmember Carter, requesting 
alternatives to the use of 1170 Selby Avenue as a parking lot, another suggestion occurred to us after reading about the 
solution offered to Cupcakes.  Like Cupcakes, why not encourage Pizza Luce to negotiate the use of one or more of the 
many "underutilized" lots already existing on Selby Avenue, as an alternative to building another unsafe parking lot?  A 
Shuttle traversing a few blocks would, I predict, be cheaper for Pizza Luce than maintaining another lot across the street 
and would, I presume, be welcomed by their patrons.  It would have the added benefit of reducing the traffic activity and 
congestion on Selby between Dunlap and Griggs and encourage consumers to patronize additional businesses in the area. 
 
 
Eunice Smith 
1156 Dayton Avenue 
Saint Paul MN  55104 
651-366-2430 

 


